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Christopher Cooney

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 10:49 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 150001-EI
Attachments: FW FP&L purchase of Cedar Bay Power Plant; Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light 

Company

See attached customer correspondence and PSC reply for correspondence side of Docket No. 150075-EI. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 31, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 04825-15
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Christopher Cooney

From: Governor Rick Scott <GovernorRick.Scott@eog.myflorida.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2015 1:04 PM
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: FW: FP&L purchase of Cedar Bay Power Plant

Please review and respond as appropriate. 
 
Peggy Kassees 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 
@FLGovScott 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David allen [mailto:allentta7@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 10:26 PM 
To: Governor Rick Scott 
Subject: FP&L purchase of Cedar Bay Power Plant 
 
From: David allen <allentta7@comcast.net> 
 
County: Duval 
 
Zip Code: 32218 
 
Phone Number:  
 
Message Body: Mr. Scott please look into the FP&L purchase of Cedar Bay Power Plant located in Jacksonville, Fl.  
This is a very shady deal in which the rate payer is assuming all the risk with the share holder making 10.5 % interest.  
FP&L is overpaying in the purchase of this plant to increase the shareholder return. In closing this is just a shady deal 
that is also another one of the "left wing" attacks on coal. Please stand with us and stop this attack on our fuel diversity 
on electrical power in this state. Thank you for your time and I look forward to seeing you take action to stop this 
madness. 
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Christopher Cooney

From: Rhonda Hicks
Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 9:15 AM
To: 'allentta7@comcast.net'
Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company
Attachments: FW FP&L purchase of Cedar Bay Power Plant

July 31, 2015 
 
Mr. David Allen  
allentta7@comcast.net 
 
Dear Mr. Allen: 
 
The Governor's office forwarded a copy of your E-mail regarding Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) to the Florida 
Public Service Commission (FPSC). The FPSC regulates investor-owned electric, and natural gas utilities throughout the 
state, and investor-owned water and wastewater utilities in those counties which have opted to transfer jurisdiction to 
the FPSC. The FPSC has authority in the telephone industry which is limited to the Lifeline Assistance Program, Florida 
Relay Service, and pay telephone service. We appreciate the opportunity to assist you. 
 
You expressed concern about FPL's petition for approval of arrangement to mitigate impact of unfavorable Cedar Bay 
power purchase obligation. I will add your comments to the correspondence side of Docket No. 150075-EI.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552, or by fax at 1-800-511-0809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rhonda L. Hicks, Chief 
Bureau of Consumer Assistance 
 




